Mill Hill Matters





16th September 2022



We have taken in a number of Children from other schools this term. The upheaval of moving school, and possibly home at the same time, can be very challenging for some children. I am very happy that, in the true spirit of Mill Hill, all of these Children have settled in well as the warm hand of friendship has been extended by our pupils. Mrs Emms works hard in PSCHE to ensure that we are understanding, empathetic and aware of our differences. It is good to see how this permeates throughout the school. Well done everyone. R.Bainbridge

Head Teacher

SCHOOL SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK

Who has impressed their teacher this week?

Mrs Beck in Reception, and Mrs Sharp in Nursery, will be having their own award celebration today.

Mrs Button		
Mrs Newby	attitude - fab!	
Mrs	Rory Atkinson - for showing a great	
Withington	attitude to work	
Mrs	Alex Tesi - for a great enthusiastic	
Harvey	attitude to learning in all lessons	
Mr	Keira Doherty - for a fantastic	
Warden	attitude towards her learning	
Miss	Jenson Jones - for having a great work	
Perry	ethic in all subjects	
Mr	Jarvis Wallace - 'I could ask no more	
Rochfort	of Jarvis' attitude and work' MR	

Whole School
Attendance
School Target



98%



OUR READING STARS this week are...
Y1 Elizabeth Dinh
Y2 Noah Ward
Y3 Blaize Tait
Y4 Antonio Pronesti
Y5 Caleb Heys
Y6 Khadija Muradi

PLEASE DO NOT
ALLOW CHILDREN
TO TAKE ONE DAY
ABSENCES FOR
MINOR AILMENTS.
THIS HAS A
NEGATIVE IMPACT
ON LEARNING AND
ATTENDANCE.

MEDAL SUCCESS!



Well done to our Year 2 super fit runners who achieved great success in the local schools Fun Run.

If your child needs to take medicines during the school day, please fill in a form at the office.

THANK YOU

Don't forget that you can find out what is going on around school on our Facebook page!



Please ensure
children are in
school at 8.40
ready for a prompt
start.

Years 1 - 6 now finish at 3.20pm Reception at 3.10pm

A MOAN!

At the end of the day, outside the front entrance, we are having to pick up litter and sweep up stones. Please ask children to use the litter bin and keep off the stones. THANK YOU



Thank you to all parents who are supporting school by only putting water in drink bottles.

HM QUEEN ELIZABETH II



School will be closed on Monday, as a mark of respect, for the State Funeral of HM Queen Elizabeth II.

ATTENDANCE

WE ARE GOING FOR GREEN!

Rec	96%
Yr 1	97%
Yr 2	99%
Yr 3	98%
Yr 4	99%
Yr 5	97%
Yr 6	98%



A warm Mill Hill welcome to our new children in Reception!